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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No. H. 07/2025  
 

R I V E R   H U M B E R 
 

MAJOR ALTERATION OF BULL CHANNEL – MOVE OF            
NO 5 GATE BUOY AND ALTERATION OF HAWKE 

ANCHORAGE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday 13th January 2025, or as soon 

after as circumstances permit there will be a major alteration to the Bull Channel.  
 
This will involve the move of the No. 5 Gate Buoy to a position approximately 430 metres 
North East of its original charted position to a new position as follows: 
  
                                 Latitude 53° 35.107' N  Longitude  0° 3.943' E (WGS 84) 
 

• Characteristics: Fl.G.4s 

• Green Conical mark 
 
      

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the following Hawke anchorage positions will be 

discontinued: Hotel (H), India (I), Juliet (J), Kilo (K), Lima (L), Mike (M)  
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MARINERS ARE REMINDED that strong tidal sets can be experienced in this 

area and advised to navigate with caution in this vicinity. 
 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
10th January 2025 

 
 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our 
website which carries a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this 
and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

 
 

www.humber.com 

 

http://www.humber.com/

